Hot Line Number 45 - 26 April 2018

Executive

Nominations are required for Executive and Non-Executive office for the 2018-2019 Season. Nomination forms are available from the club foyer, and all the various roles are listed in the front of our Programme Book.

Annual General Meeting

Sunday 24 June 2018 @ 2pm in the Club lounge.

Centre Finals weekend

The club will be represented by 3 teams this weekend at the Woolston Park Club –

Ladies Pairs (Penny Pat and Lisa Mather) in the semi-finals at 8am Saturday 28 April

Ladies Triples (Angela Boyd, Kirsten Rowe and Emily Miller) in the semi-finals at 11am Saturday 28 April

Men's Tens in the Watson Shield Final at 8am Sunday 29 April

The teams would love your support at Woolston but if you cannot make it then go to the Bowls Canterbury website to view the live streaming of some of the matches.

Private Function

On Saturday 28 April the Lounge will be closed for a private function. Those members wishing to have a social drink are invited to gather at the Avonhead Tavern or alternatively at the Burnside Rugby Club (have your membership card with you).

During the winter the Lounge may on occasion be "unavailable" and members can gather at venues above or the Little Brown Jug (Peter Kearney – Mine host).

We thank you for your understanding.

National Club Finals

Commiserations to Mike Small, Barry Williams and Richard Hocking for their runner up prize for the National Club Triples in Auckland during the week. May you have success in the Watson Shield final on Sunday.

Winter Bowls

For those members wishing to play winter bowls in the dining room please contact Don Lyall for start date and times.

From the Editor's Desk

This week's edition will be the last weekly print for the summer and will revert to 15th monthly for May, June, and July. Your next weekly edition will be Thursday 23rd August.

Any "breaking News" during the winter period will be covered in a global email.

Take care and look after each other.























